

## Please Join Us!

June 13, 2019 6:30 p.m.

Quinebaug Valley Community College Auditorium

## Pre-Hospital Emergency Care Study Findings, Recommendations and next Steps

The Pre-Hospital Emergency Care Study, Part II is now complete. At this meeting we will be overviewing and discussing with those in attendance the findings, recommendations and next steps for this important issue. The Holdsworth Group, which was the consultant for the project, will make review their work along with members of the Study Oversight Committee

The overall goal of the study is to optimize patient care.

A copy of the report can be found at neccog.org

For More Information, Please call 860-774-1253

This Study was funded through the Regional Performance Incentive Program (RPIP).